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Dear Friends,

Arizona Tuition Connection is celebrating Giving Tuesday this year by matching all tax
credit donations they receive on November 30th, 2021 with an equal scholarship to assist
a low-income family at our school.

When you donate, your donation assists OUR family.
And BECAUSE you donate, Arizona Tuition Connection assists another family.

Would you consider making a tax credit donation on November 30th, so it can have
double the impact?

Donations can be made online at:

www.arizonatuitionconnection.com
or by calling 480-409-4106.

« Donations qualify for a dollar-for-dollar tax credit off your 2021 Arizona state taxes.

» You can recommend our family or just our school receive your donation, but the matching scholarship will
be pooled for low-income families at our school. The final determination of scholarships from that pool
will be made by Arizona Tuition Connection.

« Donations must be made on November 30th to qualify for matching.

« Maximum donation amounts are $2,435 for married couples, $1,219 for singles, but any amount is
appreciated.

A SCHOOL TUITION ORGANIZATION CANNOT AWARD, RESTRICT OR RESERVE SCHOLARSHIPS SOLELY ON THE BASIS OF A

DONOR’S RECOMMENDATION. A TAXPAYER MAY NOT CLAIM A TAX CREDIT IF THE TAXPAYER AGREES TO SWAP DONATIONS
WITH ANOTHER TAXPAYER TO BENEFIT EITHER TAXPAYER'S OWN DEPENDENT.


http://www.arizonatuitionconnection.com/donate

